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 To put it simply, this is antithetical to our constitution's bill of rights and that it would 

create a barrier to the right to bear arms. even more so for those that are now seeing 

how this right is a necessity as other rights are being stripped on the federal level. 

Putting the decision to decide who gets a permit to own a firearm in the hands of 

someone with potentially  dissentinting, yet unrelated values puts vulnerable 

demographics like Women, PoCs, and members of the LGBTQ community at risk of 

not exercising their rights to the fullest just becsuse of an unspoken(and often 

common) bias on the part of law enforcement officials. this is a flaw that is impossible 

to solve and that is reason enough to be a A "NO" for HB3075 


